Information released in relation to Fol/19/00478

From: Sanders, Louise [redacted]

Sent: 29 June 2017 16:05

To: [redacted]
Cc: [redacted]

Subject: RE: Deputy First Minister's Teacher Panel - Papers for Wednesday 14 June

Hi [redacted]

That's totally understandable thanks for your reply. I have really valued the opportunity to be a part of the Panel and to be able to contribute at this level.

Kind regards Louise

From: [redacted]
Sent: 29 June 2017 15:30
To: Sanders, Louise
Cc: [redacted]

Subject: RE: Deputy First Minister's Teacher Panel - Papers for Wednesday 14 June

Hi Louise

Thanks for your email and many congratulations on your new role.

Thank you for your offer to continue on with the Panel but given you are moving away from teaching in schools directly, it may be best if we make the June meeting your last one.

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your commitment to the work of the Panel over the last year and for your valuable contributions at the meetings. We're sorry to see you go but wish you all the best in both of your new roles.

Best wishes.

[redacted]

From: Sanders, Louise [redacted]

Sent: 28 June 2017 16:46

To: [redacted]
Cc: [redacted]

Subject: RE: Deputy First Minister's Teacher Panel - Papers for Wednesday 14 June

Hi

Just to let you know my new contact details as I leave my post as HT today to take up posts with Glasgow University and SCEL as Associate Tutor. I am keen to still be involved with the Deputy First Minister's Teacher Panel if required.

My email address is [redacted], my mobile is [redacted], landline [redacted].

Best wishes Louise Sanders

Information released in relation to Fol/19/00478

From: Susan Smith (HT) [redacted] Sent: 28 November 2016 09:44

To: [redacted]

Subject: RE: Deputy First Minister's Teacher Panel - Meeting 3 - 15 December 2016

Dear [redacted]

Many thanks for the notification of the next meeting of the Teacher Panel. Unfortunately I will be unable to attend and will have to give my apologies not only for this meeting but for future meetings with the Deputy First Minister. This is due to having been successful in securing a secondment with Education Scotland as one of the National Improvement Framework Advisors and therefore it is no longer appropriate for me to participate.

I have very much appreciated the (albeit brief) opportunity to be involved and offer my thoughts and opinions in addition to those of my colleagues around the table. I hope that the Teacher Panel continues to provide a mechanism for the Deputy First Minister to gather some of the views of the profession and hear about the practicalities and challenges which schools face in their drive to ensure improved outcomes for all of our learners.

Kind regards

Susan

Susan Smith Head Teacher Bervie School Aberdeenshire